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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –December 16, 2015
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, December 16, 2015. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Michelle Russell, Whitney Carpenter, Katrina Johnson, Frank Williams, Elizabeth Atcher, Valerie Skillman, Josh Cowley, and Autumn Jones. Toni Graves and David Bollinger were absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 16-012- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Michelle Russell and seconded by Autumn Jones to adopt the agenda for the December meeting. 
ORDER # 16-013- APPROVAL OF THE OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Whitney Carpenter and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the minutes of the October meeting.
ORDER # 16-014– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the October and November bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Frank Williams to approve the October and November bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors at the December meeting.
ORDER #16-015-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the 2nd reading of the October  meeting minutes.
ORDER # 16-016-APPROVAL OF CSIP-The motion was made by Autumn Jones and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the CSIP.
CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT-Completed the practice ACT in order to assist with data. Am and Pm ACT prep sessions will continue before the March ACT. EOC’s in approximately 5 weeks (February).
INFORMATION ITEMS: 
· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list. Ryan Snyder has been hired for the Math position.
· Construction news: the back gym area will open in January. Kitchen construction will begin in May. Brown bag lunches will be provided during construction.

· Mr. Dennis discussed our grading scale, KEES money and how we compare to other districts. Mr. Vowels will talk to other 2 principals within the district.

NEW BUSINESS: 
Mr. Vowels stated that a parent called regarding attendance points “inflating” student grades. He explained to the parent that she could discuss with The SBDM Council.
ORDER # 16-017-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Whitney Carpenter to adjourn the meeting.
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Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

